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and 

Wednesday, May 9, 2018 

 

 

Legal Notice 
Town of Bridgewater 

 

Public Hearing of the Planning and Zoning Commission  
 

 The Town of Bridgewater Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, May 17, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. at the Burnham Elementary School, 80 Main Street South, 

Bridgewater, CT, on an application by John F. Carr, Jr., to construct an affordable housing 

development comprising 100 dwelling units and associated infrastructure on a parcel of land 

shown as Lot No. 8 on Assessor’s Map No. 40. The parcel contains approximately 24 acres and 

has road frontage on the east side of Main Street North (CT Route 133) approximately 200 – 700 

feet north of Morrissey Lane. The application materials are available for inspection at the Land 

Use Office in the Bridgewater Town Hall during normal business hours.  At the hearing, persons 

may appear and be heard and written communications will be received.  

Dated in Bridgewater, Connecticut, this 27th  day of April 2018. 

 

Bridgewater Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

 

                                                                        
Dainius Virbickas 

Chairman 

   

  

 

 

       

       



 


